
PARENTS OF STUDENTS WITH DISABILITIES 
IN THE CLEVELAND AREA:  

The Arc of Greater Cleveland and Disability Rights Ohio (DRO) invite you to a 
family forum to discuss your child’s experiences with special education services. 

During the forum, Disability Rights Ohio will discuss its Doe vs. State of Ohio 
education lawsuit. Only parents and guardians of school-age children with 
special needs are permitted to attend. This case involves the claim that the 
state does not provide enough resources to school districts to provide free and 
appropriate public education to students with disabilities. Parents will learn why 
this case is important to children with disabilities. Sharing your experiences can 
help improve the education system.

Wednesday, April 29, 2015

10 a.m. to noon OR 6 to 8 p.m.

The Arc of Greater Cleveland

William Patrick Day, Early Childhood Center

2421 Community College Ave.

Cleveland, OH 44115

Space is limited. RSVP online at conta.cc/1BSsHyj. 

We have the legal right of way.

http://conta.cc/1BSsHyj

